
CORRESPONDENCE
2018 NOVEMBER 19

Copied to:
City Manager
Dir. Engineering

Note from Dir. Engineering:
The Engineering Department is supportive 
of the Burnaby Gogo's request for 
temporary signs on street boulevards as 
outlined and Council approval is 
recommended.

Mayor and Council 

Burnaby City Hall 

Dear Mister Mayor and City Councillors: 

4348 Spruce Street 

Burnaby, BC VSG 1 VS 

October 22, 2018 

I ~m writing on behalf of the Burnaby Gogos. We are a charitable, non-profit organization of 

grandmothers raising funds in support of African grandmothers who are raising their 

,tandchildren who have been orphaned by AIDS. We make our contributions through the 

~tephen Lewis Foundation. 

On November 25, 2018, we will be holding our fifth annual Holiday sale at Deer Lake United 

Church. We would like to have your permission to put up signs at the intersections where we 

have placed signs previously. They are: 

One 3' x 4' sign on the chain link fence at the corner of Canada Way and Edmonds. 

Smaller signs at the following locations: 

1. 2 signs, angled back to back, on the tiny city spot near LS005129. 

2. 1 sign at Deer lake Park Way and Gilpin/Deer Lake Ave. 

3. 1 sign on the green strip, on Kensington, outside the Scandinavian Centre. 

4. 1 sign on Canada Way near Burris. 

5. 1 sign on Canada Way near Norland. 

6. 1 sign on Canada Way near Imperial 

7. 1 sign on Deer Lake Parkway near the entrance to Green Tree Village. 

8. 1 sign on the centre boulevard on Royal Oak between Deer Lake Park Way and Buxton. 

These smaller signs would not impede driver's visibility nor would they damage any property. 

All signs would be put up after November 17th and would be removed no later than November 
27th, 

The sites for posting our signs are the ones were approved for our use in 2017. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sarah Hughes (Co-chair for the Holiday Market) 

hughes s@telus.net 

604-433-1981 

-I....._______, , 




